
 
 
 
 M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
DATE: October 9, 2018 
 
TO: The Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Rick Koehl, Capital Projects Coordinator 
 
SUBJECT: Contract Award - Forest Glen Neighborhood Drainage Repair - $209,832 
          
 
The Forest Glen Neighborhood Drainage Repair Project, located in the Forest Glen neighborhood on 
Centerville Road, will repair existing drainage infrastructure and provide new infrastructure for improved 
stormwater drainage within the community. The project provides repairs/improvements to five sites within 
the neighborhood. The goal of the design is to improve the flow of stormwater throughout the neighborhood 
and alleviate the flooding and ponding of water within the neighborhood. All necessary permits and/or 
approvals have been obtained for the project. 
 

The following five qualified firms submitted bids to be considered for contract award: 
 

 Firm                                                                   Amount 
 David A. Nice Builders, Inc.  $209,832 
 Harbor Dredge & Dock  $268,046 
 J.S.G. Corporation  $283,353 
 Henry S. Branscome, LLC  $461,811 
 Walter C. Via Enterprises  $690,000 
 
David A. Nice Builders, Inc., has performed satisfactory work for James City County in the past and was 
determined to be the lowest qualified, responsive and responsible bidder. This project is part of the approved 
Stormwater & Resource Protection Division Capital Improvements Program budget. 
 

Staff recommends approval of the attached resolution authorizing the contract award to David A. Nice 
Builders, Inc. 
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Attachments: 
1. Resolution 
2. Site Exhibits 
 


